
From: Richard Giessel <rich@giessel.org> 

Date: February 13, 2012 11:04:43 PM AKST 

To: undisclosed-recipients:; 

Subject: TSA go away 

Dear Representative,  

 

Please support HB 262 and restore our 4th Amendment rights.  TSA's fondling and groping 

serves only to humiliate honest citizens and discourage many from traveling to visit our 

state.  TSA presents only the illusion of security without any real security.  Israel allows any 

honest person to walk on their aircraft without harassment if you buy your ticket 24 hours before 

you fly.  They simply run your ID through their computer to see if you are one of the bad 

guys.  Given half a chance our airlines would figure this out very fast.  The terrorist have 

accomplished their goal of economically damaging the United States through the odious 

presence of the TSA. 

 

Thank you for doing all you can to rid Alaska of all TSA presence. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rich Giessel 

 

P.S. I agree with the statement below from HB 262: 

 

HB 262 AND THE RIGHTS OF ALASKANS 

  

Airports in other countries and states throughout the US have developed procedures that do not 

use TSA employees.  Those airports provide solid security while providing safe, respectful 

treatment of the flying public.  HB 262 calls for unfettered access to our state’s public airports. 

The bill does this by making it a class A misdemeanor for any individual, including TSA 

employees, to require an individual to submit to an electronic body imager or to direct physical 

contact before being granted access to a public building or a transportation facility. 
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